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LAPP Program and Prior Year Projects Update
Gretchen Vetter, CAMPO Staff

CAMPO Staff will provide an update on prior year LAPP projects and the status of the LAPP Program.

At the August 21, 2019 Executive Board Meeting, the Executive Board made the following determination for
outstanding LAPP projects:

· FFY2019 LAPP  projects are granted a grace period through FFY2020 to request funding authorization
(September 2020).

· FFY2018 and prior LAPP  projects are granted a grace period through the first quarter of FFY2020 to
request funding authorization (December 31, 2019).

· If a project wishes to request funding authorization after this deadline, the project must receive
consideration and approval from the Executive Board prior to requesting funding authorization.

· Any project that does not reach their respective deadline and does not receive approval from the
Executive Board to request funding authorization will be deprogrammed.  That project is eligible to
recompete for funding in future rounds of LAPP.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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